MINUTES
CITY OF EUREKA
CALLED CITY COUNCIL MEETING
NOVEMBER 14, 2024

There was a called meeting of the Eureka City Council on Thursday, November 14,
2024. Mayor Tammy Cantrell called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.

Susan Wisdom did Roll Call. Present were: Mayor Tammy Cantrell,
Councilmembers Evelyn Broxson, Debbie Childress, Scotty Glick, Bront Luna and
Mike Wisdom; and Secretary Susan Wisdom.

Next was the consideration of the sign permit requested by Donna Adams for a
custom furniture and antique business located at 8632 S. Hwy. 287. Not sure of
size of sign. Possibly 4’X4’. Scotty Glick moved that a sign permit be issued to
Donna Adams with the requirement that the maximum size the sign can beis a
4’X8'. Bront Luna seconded the motion. Motion approved 4-0 with Evelyn Broxson
abstaining.

Next was the discussion of expanding and graveling the parking area. It was
decided that Scotty Glick get a minimum of 3 bids and only from
people/companies that are insured. The City will call a meeting when he gets the
bids.

Next was the discussion of possible drainage causing erosion to neighbor’s

property to the north of the City Hall. Mayor Tammy Cantrell said that she will
speak to Eddie Moore about having the culvert cleaned out.

Next was the consideration of Philip Crowell’s request to have his property
released from the City’s Extraterritorial Jurisdiction (ETJ). It was decided that Mr.
Crowell needs to have an environmental impact study done on flood plain. Scotty
Glick moved that this matter be tabled until the City receives an impact study
from Mr. Crowell. Debbie Childress seconded this motion. Motion approved 5-0.

There were no public comments or new items for the next meeting’s agenda.



Mike Wisdom moved that the meeting be adjourned. Bront Luna seconded the
motion. Motion approved 5-0. Mayor Tammy Cantrell adjourned the meeting at
5:52 p.m.

Minutes by Susan Wisdom, Secretary



